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Statement from Save the Boundary Waters Campaign Manager Doug
Niemela on DOI's Twin Metals Decision

Statement:

"The Interior Department's decision is a big fat Christmas gift for a giant foreign mining corporation
willing to do anything to exploit the watershed of Minnesota's crown jewel wilderness. It runs contrary to
fact, contrary to the law, and contrary to the views of Minnesota voters who love the Boundary Waters
and rely on it for thousands of jobs, world-class hunting and fishing, and some of the cleanest water on
Earth. We plan to challenge this illegal decision in court."
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